
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

During the school day on October 6th, Ms. Haase will be meeting with students, faculty, and 
administrators touching on many of the same topics as her evening session with parents. Sessions 
have been developed for Ms. Haase to meet with students in grades 6 -9 at one time, and with 
students 10 -12 at another. She will be meeting with faculty after school. 
 
This is an open invitation for anyone to attend the evening session with Ms Haase. The information is 
vital to understanding what impact electronic media can have on the school environment and 
whether such use, or misuse, is illegal in the eyes of the law. 
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P L E A S E  N O T E  C A L E N D A R  

C H A N G E :   P O N C A  I S  H O S T I N G  

T H E  C O N F E R E N C E  V O C A L  C L I N I C .  

T H E R E F O R E ,  S C H O O L  W I L L  N O T  

B E  I N  S E S S I O N  F O R  P K - 1 2  

S T U D E N T S  O N  M O N D A Y ,  

N O V E M B E R  8 T H .    

From the Desk of the Superintendent 
William F. Thompson, Superintendent 
 
Invitation to Parent Meeting  -  In recent years, educators have spent considerable time dealing with 
the issues of technology in our schools. Unfortunately, these efforts have dealt with the improper 
and misuse of these tools, and not just strictly related to academics. With the cooperation of the 
District’s ministerial association, plans have been made on Wednesday, October 6th at 7:00 p.m., 
for Ponca Schools to host an open forum for District parents and citizens. This 45-60 minute program 
will focus on the topics of dating violence, sexting, texting, cell phones, social media websites 
(Facebook, MySpace), other electronic communications and the influence they have on students and 
school personnel. 
 The prevalence and advent of electronic communication has fundamentally changed the way 
students communicate with one another. This evolution of technology has had an impact on the way 
school administrators investigate student misconduct in relations to their use, or misuse, in the 
school environment. Issues of intimidation, harassment, and bullying through electronic sources 
have not been uncommon. These issues are not necessarily restricted to students. Recent court 
cases and incidents remind us that it is important for schools, and parents, to investigate allegations 
of inappropriate relationships between staff and students as well. One of the biggest areas of 
litigation in recent years, involving electronic media, has seen allegations made by students towards 
administrators and teachers regarding their personal lives. Posting pictures or passing false or 
slanderous comments about teachers, administrators and coaches has had an impact on the school 
environment.  Karen Haase, an attorney with the Lincoln law firm of Harding & Schultz, will be 
presenting at this evening session. Ms. Haase currently represents approximately 150 public school 
districts regarding student discipline, litigation in federal and state courts, labor relations, and 
other employment matters. This fall, she is presenting this same message to many school districts in 
the State of Nebraska. 
 



  

DISTRICT EMERGENCY PROCEDURES 
 

District to Practice Emergency Drills  -  Thursday, October 28
th

, students and faculty in the District will be 

busy practicing several different emergency drill procedures. The purpose of these drill procedures is, of course, 

student/faculty safety and the awareness of what to do in case of certain emergency situations. On the 28
th

, the 

District will practice the following drills: 

Fire Drill – School Districts are required by the State of Nebraska to practice fire  emergency drills at 

least once a month during the school year. Students practice a safe and orderly exit from the building to 

escape the dangers of a potential fire. 

Lock-Down Drill – The District has two levels of Lock-Down, both of which will be conducted on 

October 28
th

.  

 Level I:    Intruder in the Building. 

 Level II:  Reported Danger in the Area. 

During the practice for both of these drills, students are not allowed to leave their classroom, nor do they 

evacuate the building. Students are confined to their classroom until the threat ceases to exist. Law 

enforcement will be involved with both of these drills. 

 

Evacuation Drill – When the danger or threat to safety is within the school building itself, ( i.e: bomb 

threat, chemical spill) students may be evacuated to a pre-designated off-school safe site within the 

community. The District has designated the following: 

Jackson Elementary: Faculty and students will evacuate to Providence Hall. Mr. Hayes and  

Mrs. Hill will serve as contacts at Providence  Hall. 

Ponca Elementary (Grades 3-6): Students and faculty will evacuate to the Ponca Community 

Center. Mrs. Anderson and Mrs. Burrell will serve as contacts at this location. 

Ponca High School (Grades 7-9): Students will evacuate to the Ponca Methodist Church.  

Mr. Gehring and Mrs. Hansen will serve as contact personnel at this location. 

Ponca High School (Grades 10-12): Students will evacuate to Christ The King Church.  

Mr. Brandt and Mrs. Larsen will serve as contacts at this location. 

Teachers will accompany students to these sites, providing supervision and taking  

attendance to insure that all students are accounted for during the drills. 

 

An important element for the District and school personnel with all these drills is the element of accountability. 

It is important that we can account for the presence of each and every student at the time of these emergency 

drills. The purpose of these practice drills is to accustom students to what is expected of them, and the 

importance of following instructions and expectations during an emergency situation. 

 

The Ponca School District has developed a Crisis/Safety Management Plan. This plan outlines the details and 

procedures for emergency situations that may arise in the District. On October 22
nd

, faculty will review the 

Management Plan and prepare for the upcoming school-wide drills. Teachers will review and prepare the 

students for the actual drills through class meetings. On October 28
th

, you will see groups of students going 

through these practice procedure on school grounds and at evacuation sites within the community. On November 

1
st
, faculty will meet to debrief and review the practice drills.  

 

A complete copy of Ponca’s Crisis/Safety Management Plan is available in the Superintendent’s Office. 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE  INFORMATION  CONTINUED…..  

In accordance with the Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, sex, age or disability.  To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, or call (800) 795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-6382 (TTY).  USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

 



 
Hot Lunch Verification Requirement  -  One of the requirements for the Ponca Public School District to 

take part in the federal government’s free and reduced price meal program is to conduct a verification 

process of selected applicants. Simply put, verification is the confirmation of eligibility for free and 

reduced price meals under the rules of the National School Lunch Program. 

 

The verification process must include either the confirmation of a family’s income eligibility or 

confirmation that a child is included in a household certified to receive benefits from food stamps or other 

state or federal programs. Even though families did submit documentation of eligibility with their initial 

application, additional documentation is required for the verification process. 

 

Three (3) percent of the total approved applications received by the District on October 1
st
 are required to 

be verified. Applications chosen for verification are done so through a random sampling process. The 

District will notify families chosen for verification by mail beginning in early October. According to 

federal guidelines, the verification process must be completed by November 15
th

. 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE  INFORMATION  CONTINUED…..  

By the time you read this your child will have brought home a first quarter Midterm 

Report, Parent/Teacher conferences will have taken place and we will be closing in on the 

end of the first quarter.  First quarter report cards will be given to students on October 21.  

If your child fails to bring home a report card you can check his/her grades on 

PowerSchool or call the school and a copy of the report card will be mailed.  

 Homework Club meets each Tuesday and Thursday after school from 3:35-4:30 for 

students in grades 5-12.  Several students have already taken advantage of this 

opportunity.  Students attending homework club have an opportunity to work on their 

assignments, study independently or with a buddy for tests and get help from a teacher if 

needed.  A teacher may also assign a student to Homework Club to complete late or missing 

assignments.  We are fortunate to have Ms. Ryan and Mrs. Lowe as our regular Homework 

Club teachers.  They both have worked with students in our after school academic 

assistant programs for several year and we greatly appreciate their dedication and 

investment in our students.  

 The last week in October we will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week.   The Red Ribbon 

Committee has been meeting and planning several activities to promote drug free and 

healthy life styles with our students.  Red Ribbon Week originated as a tribute to Special 

Agent Enrique "Kiki" S. Camarena, a narcotics agent with the Drug Enforcement 

Administration.  In 1985, Mr. Camarena was kidnapped and murdered by drug traffickers 

in Guadalajara, Mexico. Kiki’s death enraged many Americans in his hometown of 

Calexico, California, and they began to wear red ribbons to commemorate his sacrifice. The 

anti-drug message spread quickly, and in 1988, the National Family Partnership took the 

Red Ribbon Celebration nationwide. The focus of the celebration is to educate individuals, 

families, and communities on the destructive effects of drugs and the positive life choices 

available.   

 



 

Notes from Principal Bob Hayes,  
 
The first month of school has passed and everything is going smoothly.  The students and staff have settled 
into their routines and everyone is working hard.  Midterm grades have been sent and Halloween decorations 
are popping up around the building, October must be here. 
 

 As the weather begins to change indoor activities become more prevalent.  Organizations and 
individuals wanting to use the school building should make sure their events are on the school calendar and 
they have the school usage forms filled out in advance. 
 
 The end of the first quarter is Friday, October 15th.  Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for 
Thursday, Nov. 4th from 4:00 to 7:30pm.  Please make every effort to attend the conferences; it is one of the 
best ways to stay informed about your child’s education. 
 
 The Hy Vee receipt program has been very good to us the past couple of years.  We have received 
nearly $900 dollars from the program.  The proceeds from this program have purchased books, playground 
equipment, and help fund our spring field trip.  Please save your receipts and bring them to school. 
 
 Even though school is going smoothly there are some areas that need to be tweaked.  We are still 
having a problem with students remaining on the school grounds after school is dismissed for the day.  School 
is dismissed in Jackson at 3:10 and in Ponca at 3:25.  The school premises are monitored until approximately 
3:20 in Jackson and 3:35 in Ponca.  After 3:20 and 3:35 the teachers have other responsibilities to take care 
of.  Students remaining on the grounds after 3:20 and 3:35 are not supervised and injuries can happen.  When 
school is dismissed students should leave the premises in a timely manner.  If you are going to be late to pick 
students up after school, if possible, please call or make appropriate arrangements.  
 

 Another area of concern is tardy students.  Please make an effort to make sure your children are on 
time for school.  Please remember students can enter the building at 8:15am in Jackson and 8:10am in Ponca.  
School begins at 8:25am in Jackson and 8:15am in Ponca.  Students cannot enter either building before 
8:00am.  This helps to teach them responsibility and punctuality, two areas necessary to being successful in 
school and society.   
 

We have a growing concern about the students’ breakfasts and cold lunches.  It seems there are a 
number of students coming to school without breakfast and then about midmorning are asking for something 
to eat.  Please make sure your child eats breakfast before coming to school.  We have noticed students with 
cold lunches are not eating very healthily, for example a student recently brought chips and a soda pop.  
Please make sure your child has a healthy, nutritious lunch.  Soda pop is not allowed for lunch!  

 
Please check into the office when entering the building.  We are having problems with parents entering 

the building without checking in.  We are trying to make sure our buildings are safe and secure.  Checking into 
the building helps us keep track of who is in the building.  Please pick up your children outside the building 
when school is dismissed there is enough conjestion in the halls without adding more people. 

 We are having a problem with the 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students dressing for physical education 
classes.  They have been warned multiple times and we are still seeing the problem.  The PE teachers have 
been instructed to give students a “0” for not participating in PE each day the student does not dress.  
Students that do not dress will be required to make-up PE classes after school on Thursdays to earn back some 
credit.  If your child is ill or injured please send a note to excuse them for the day and no make-up will be 
required.   

 
The end of the 1st quarter is October 15th   No school October 22nd 

Picture retake day is October 27th. 
 

The next school board meeting is October 18th at 7:30pm at Jackson Elementary. 
 



 

 

 

The PHS cheerleaders are now offering colored car decals.  

The order form is also available on the school website,  

where you can see them in color. 

The decal itself is $8. A decal plus personalization is $10.  

We will be submitting orders every Friday. The turnaround is about a week. 

Circle desired design and complete the bottom of this form. 

Please return completed order form and money to Mrs. Hartman. 

Thank you! 

 

Name: _______________________________ Phone #_________________________ 

Personalization (if needed):__________________________________________________ 



 

October Information From the Guidance  Office….Mrs. Hassler 

P.S.A.T. Test for Juniors 
The Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test (PSAT) is 

scheduled for the morning of Wednesday, October 13, 2010. 

This test is administered annually through the guidance 

office to those juniors who have voluntarily registered (and 

paid) for it. The purpose of the PSAT is twofold: 1. The test 

is designed for students who plan to enroll in a four-year 

college. It provides them with practice for the Scholastic 

Aptitude Test-S.A.T. (a college entrance test) which they 

may take during their senior year. 2. The PSAT serves as a 

pre-determinant in qualifying for the National Merit 

Scholarship. In the event a student scores high enough on 

the PSAT he/she is then eligible to apply for the National 

Merit Scholarship. If your son or daughter has registered for 

the PSAT, please remind them that a good night's sleep and 

breakfast prior to the test are helpful test-taking tips over 

which they have control! If you have questions or comments 

concerning the PSAT contact Mrs. Hassler at the school.  

 

 

PLAN Test for 

Sophomores 

The PLAN Test is scheduled for the morning 
of Tuesday, October 5, 2010. This test is 
administered annually through the guidance 
office to all sophomores at P.H.S. The 
purpose of the PLAN is twofold: 1. The PLAN 
is designed as a practice test for those 
sophomores who consider enrolling in 
college following high school graduation. This 
test provides sophomores with practice for 
the American College Test (A.C.T.) which 
they may take as juniors or seniors. Four-
year colleges in the Midwest require A.C.T. 
scores as one of several entrance 
requirements. 2. The PLAN provides the 
student with feedback on his/her study skills 
and provides him/her with an interest 
inventory which gives clues to the kinds of 
occupations he/she might like. This career 
information is used in a career unit (in 
English class) during the spring semester. 
The school pays for the cost of this test. 
Parents, please remind your son or daughter 
that a good night's sleep and a healthy 
breakfast prior to test time would be a great 
benefit to them. If you have questions or 
comments concerning the PLAN contact Mrs. 
Hassler at the school. 
 

 

Red Ribbon Week Plans are 
Being Finalized 

The National Drug and Alcohol Awareness 

Week "Red Ribbon Week" will be celebrated at 

Ponca School during the week of October 25-29. 

Be sure to watch the newspaper for the finalized 

schedule of events.  

 
 TRI-STATE 

COLLEGE FAIR 
Make plans to attend the Tri-State College Fair 
with your high school-age student! The College 
Fair is scheduled for Sunday, October 3, 2010, 
at the Marina Center in South Sioux City, NE. 
The program will be from 12:30 p.m. to 3:00 

p.m. Over 100 college, vocational, and military 
representatives will be available. Additionally, 

Financial Aid planning sessions are scheduled. 
This is an excellent opportunity for high school 
students to begin their college searches. Make 

plans to attend! 
 

 

 



 All-State Chorus Auditions 

October 9, 2010  Norfolk High School 
Sopranos: Nellie Logue, Chistiana O’Neill,  

Kelsi Stoos and Megan Rager 

Altos:  Korah Kramper 

Tenors:  Isaac Bennett, Kash Echtenkamp, 

Ollie Reece and Eric Watchorn 

Bass:   Aaron Bostwick, Josh Masin, and Jacob Oswald 

 

 

 

GOOD LUCK! 
 

Upcoming Events….. 
October 9

th
      October 13

th    
October 15

th 
 

All State Music Tryouts (Norfolk)   Music Booster Meeting    High School Band performs 

6:00  p.m. @ Outlaw Pizza  @ Half Time of Homer  

Football Game 

October 16
th     

October 21st 

WSC Cavalcade of Bands     6
th

 Grade Concert  

5:00 p.m.     @ Orpheum 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

Congratulations!!! 
We are pleased to announce that three Ponca elementary singers have been  

selected to perform with the “Sing Around Nebraska” Nebraska Children’s  

Honor Choir to be held at the UNL/Lied Center for Performing Arts,  

Lincoln, Nebraska on October 22-23, 2010 . 

Jacob Bennett    Kelsi Fields & Sophie Kramper 

6th grade-Soprano     5th Grade - Altos 

They will be performing at the Lied Center in Lincoln on October  

together with 150 5th and 6th graders across Nebraska. 

Ponca Music Department 

2010-2011     Fall Fund Raiser 
 

GREAT AMERICAN OPPORTUNITIES 
 

On September 27
th
 we kicked-off our 2010-1011 Band and Chorus Fall Fund Raiser, Band and Chorus students in grades 5-

12 will be involved in this fundraiser. The fundraiser will end on October 11
th
.   

Although many of the items are similar to previous years (cookie dough) we are also bringing to you a Christmas Holiday 

Showcase Collection containing over 170 items consisting of gifts, wrapping paper, food and products for your home. 

We appreciate the generous support of our community, families and friends.  The proceeds from these fundraisers will go to 

each individual student’s 2012 trip account first, and then to the music department to purchase items that we would otherwise 

have to go without.  Thanks for your continued support. 

Thanks so much, 
Kari Lowe-Vocal Instructor & Amy Hansen-Band Director 

 



  

MUSIC BOOSTERS 

CONCESSION STAND WORK SCHEDULE 

for 

2010 FOOTBALL & VOLLEYBALL GAMES 
Please check school newsletter/calendar for game times. 

 

 

September 30, VB vs Wisner-Pilger October 12, VB vs Vermillion 
Contact person: Kari Richards Contact person:  Wendy Masin 

Doug & Lynette Bauman Mike & Jeanne Brandt 
George & Amy Watchorn Max & Lana Oswald 
 
 

October 15, FB vs Homer Oct. 19, VB vs Laurel-Concord/Coleridge 
Contact person: Julie Kramper Contact person: Dawn Bostwick 

Matt & Theresa Brockhaus Doug & Christina Luebe 
Shawn & Staci Fethkenher Joan O’Neill 
Gail & Leslie Reece Tami Pick 
 

 
 

MUSIC BOOSTER’S 

MEETING 

October 13th
 

Wednesday   6:00 

p.m. 

Outlaw Pizza 
More members are needed at the 

meetings to better  

represent the entire group.   

if you are the parent of a music 

student, you are a Music Booster!! 



 

M T W TH F 

 
  

 1 
Starfish 

2 
Angelfish 
 

3 
Starfish  
(End of Heat 
Schedule) 

6 
No School  

7 
Angelfish 
 

8 
Starfish 

9 
Angelfish 

10 
Angelfish 
 

13 
Starfish 

14 
Angelfish 

15 
Starfish 

16 Angelfish 17 
 Starfish 
 

20 
Starfish 

21 
Angelfish 

22 Starfish 23 
Angelfish 

24  
Angelfish 

27 
Starfish 

28 
Angelfish 

1:10 
Dismissal 

29 
Starfish  

30 
Angefish 

1 
Starfish 

Thank you Jamie Hamar and Carol Conrad for your book donations 
to our library!! 
 
Watch for further details about our Barnes and Noble Book Fair in 
November at which you can buy books online or in the store to 
benefit Ponca School Libraries. 

Remember that World Book Encyclopedia with many supplemental helps is available online to Ponca School 
students and families.  Contact the school library for a log-in password. 

Make Plans to Donate the “Gift of Life”… 
 

Mark your calendars!!!  On Thursday, October 22, 2009 the Ponca High School Student 
Council is sponsoring a community Blood Drive at Ponca School. 

 
The drive will run from 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.  This drive is held under the direction of the 

Siouxland Community Blood Bank.   
 

Watch the Nebraska Journal Leader for further details. 
 

Please Help Us Set New Records!! 
 

What a healthy thing to do during 
Red Ribbon Week! 

Please be a part of this community service project. 

In the PreSchool 
Classroom…. 

 
During the month of September we will 
be learning about the color blue. We 
will explore the amazing things that 

happen when you mix blue with other 
colors.  We will also discover the 

letters C, D, E, and F. The shape we 
are focusing on will be the triangle.  

We will be on a triangle hunt 
everywhere we go! 

In the PreSchool 

Classroom…. 
 

During the month of September we will be 
learning about the color blue. We will 

explore the amazing things that happen 
when you mix blue with other colors.  We 

will also discover the letters C, D, E, and F. 
The shape we are focusing on will be the 

triangle.  We will be on a triangle hunt 
everywhere we go! 



 

Ponca Elementary Fourth, Fifth, and Sixth graders have experienced the process of campaigning and the election process 

to become student council representatives.  Students made campaign posters after filling out permission forms to run for student 

council representative.   A primary election was held to narrow the candidate field after which the candidates each wrote and gave a 

campaign speech to their classmates telling why they would be the person to elect to be the classroom representative on student 

council.  Each classroom then held a general election and voted representatives onto the council board.  

 The representatives met Wednesday, Sept. 8, 2010 from 3:30 to 5:30 for training. Their first meeting was conducted using 

parliamentary procedure and they elected four people to the offices of president, vice president, secretary, and treasurer. Parents, 

community members and school staff attended the installation ceremony held in the elementary library at 5:30.  The following 

students are the 2010-2011 student council representatives with officers designated:   

         

Mr. Stroud-4
th    

Mrs. Stewart-5
th    

Mrs. Husen-6
th

  
Kortney Fethkenher   Emma Beach     Joel Beacom 

Braeden Maise-Vice President 

    

Mrs. Fields -4
th    

Mrs. Carnell-5
th    

Mr. Papenhausen-6
th 

Colson Watchorn   Jacob Brockhaus    Jacob Bennett-Treasurer 

     Alexa VanDyke     Rachel Bentz-Secretary 

 
 

 

 

Jr.High Wrestling 
will begin 

Practicing on 
October 25th 

2:45 – 4:30 p.m. 
Ponca Auditorium 

The Ponca Public School requests your help in locating handicapped children. The school implements the Federal Handicapped 
Children’s Act (PL 94-142) and Nebraska statute which guarantees a free appropriate educational program for all children 
between birth and 21 years of age. If you have students or know of any young person who meets these criteria, please contact 
Superintendent's office. 





Ponca Booster Club Order Form 2010 Must be turned in: October 22nd
Short Sleeve T- Shirt with logo printed on front Add name & number

COLOR YS YM YL S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Extended size TOTAL

Royal $10.00 $1.00/2-3X-4X

Black $10.00 $1.00/2-3X-4X

Grey $10.00 $1.00/2-3X-4X

Add Name $3.00 Each Shirt Add Number $3.00 Each Shirt

Long Sleeve T-Shirt with logo printed on front Add name & number

COLOR YS YM YL S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Ext. Size TOTAL

Royal $13.00 $1.50/2-3X

Black $13.00 $1.50/2-3X-4X

Grey $13.00 $1.50/2-3X-4X

Add Name $3.00 Each Shirt Add Number $3.00 Each Shirt

Hooded Sweatshirt with logo printed on front Add name & number

COLOR YS YM YL S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Ext. size TOTAL

Royal $23.00 $2.50/2X

Black $23.00 $2.50/2-3X

Grey $23.00 $2.50/2-3X

Add Name $3.00 Each Shirt Add Number $3.00 Each Shirt

New - Holloway Chaos Hooded Sweatshirt with embroidery logo Add name & number

COLOR YS XXS XS S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Ext. size TOTAL

Royal/White $45.00 $2.50/2-3X

Add Name $3.00 Each Shirt Add Number $3.00 Each Shirt

Crew Sweatshirt with logo printed on front Add name & number

COLOR YS YM YL S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Ext. size TOTAL

Royal $16.00 $2.50/2-3X

Black $16.00 $2.50/2-3X

Grey $16.00 $2.00/2-3X

Add Name $3.00 Each Shirt Add Number $3.00 Each Shirt

Badger Open bottom sweatpant with upper left leg print

COLOR YS YM YL S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Ext. size TOTAL

Royal $25.00 $1.50-2X$3.00-3X$4.50-4X

Black $25.00 $1.50-2X$3.00-3X$4.50-4X

New - Holloway Warrior Full Zip Jacket with left chest embroidery

COLOR YS YM YL S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Ext. size TOTAL

Royal/Black/White $40.00 $2.50/ 2- 3X

New - Holloway Tricot Mesh 9" Short with Right & Left Leg Logo  

COLOR YS YM XS S M L XL 2X 3X 4X PRICE Ext. size TOTAL

Royal/White $22.00 $2.00/2-3X

Payment is Due at Time of Order Grand Total

Return all orders to: School Business Office or Joli Gehring

NAME :

PHONE:

EMAIL:

Make check payable to: Ponca Athletic Boosters

1501 Zenith Drive   Sioux City, IA  51103

Phone: 712-293-2000   Fax: 712-293-1501
Must be turned in: October 22, 2010

“Best Quality For The Best Price”



 

PONCA ATHLETIC BOOSTERS 

Thank you to everyone who supported the football and volleyball tailgate parties.  All of 

the money raised goes back into the Athletic Programs.  If you have not joined the 

Boosters or paid your dues, it is not too late. 

2010/2011 Dues:  $20 Couple   $15 Individual 

Checks can be mailed to:  Joli Gehring - PO Box 142, Ponca, NE  68770 

In addition, we are placing another order for shirts for Booster members.  If you are 

interested, please complete the form below and return it to the School Business Office 

or Cheri Albrecht by October 22, 2010. 

 

 



2010 PONCA BOOSTER CLUB ORDER FORM 
RETURN ORDERS TO SCHOOL OFFICE OR JOLI GEHRING BY OCTOBER 22, 2010

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: PONCA ATHLETIC BOOSTERS(payment due with order form)

Royal Apparel w/ 2 Color Screenpint
 on Front

Black Apparel w/ 2 Color Screenpint
 on Front

Grey Apparel w/ 2 Color Screenpint
 on Front

Sweatpant w/1 Color Screenpint
on Left Leg

Sweatpant w/1 Color Screenpint
on Left Leg

Left Chest embroidery
on Holloway Jacket

Black Apparel 2 color screen print Grey Apparel 2 color screen printRoyal Apparel 2 color screen print

Open Bottom Sweatpant w/ pockets
         one color print on left leg

Holloway Chaos Hoodie
w/ center chest embroidery

Holloway Warrior Full Zip Jacket
w/ left chest embroidery

Holloway Tricot Shorts
w/ left & right leg screen print

NEW

NEW
NEW

NEW



 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1   Pizza 
Carrots with 
Ranch Dip 

Cherry Apple-
sauce 

2 

3 4 
Cheeseburger 
French Fries 

Apple 

5 
Popcorn Chicken 
Mashed Potatoes 

with Gravy 
Cooked Carrots 
Roll with Butter 

6  Turkey & 
Cheese Rollup 

Lettuce with 
Ranch Dressing 
Mixed Fruit 

7  Chili with     
   Crackers 
Cinnamon Roll 
Celery & P.B. 
Orange Slices 

8 
Pancakes 
Sausage 
Peaches 

Orange Juice 

9 

10 11 
Hot Dog 

Mac & Cheese 
Carrot Sticks 
Apple Pie 

12 
Fried Chicken 
Mashed Potatoes 

with Gravy 
Green Beans 

Chocolate Cake 

13 
Pizza 

Pineapple 
Banana 

14 
Soft Shell Taco 
Chips & Cheese 

Lettuce with  
Ranch Dressing 

Mandarine Oranges 

15 
Corn Dog 
Curly Fries 

Pears 

16 

17 18 
Turkey Roast 
Mashed Potatoes 

with Gravy 
Green Beans 

Roll with Butter 

19 Lasagna 
With Texas 

Cheese Toast 
Corn 

Banana 

20 
Turkey Noodle 

Soup 
P.B. & J 
Peaches 

21 
Cheeseburger 
French Fries 
Mixed Fruit 

22 

NO 
SCHOOL 

23 

24 25 
Grilled Cheese 
Tomato Soup 

Peas 
Chocolate Cake 

26 
Fajitas 

Tater-Tots 
Lettuce &  

Tomato Salad 

27 
Spaghetti with 
Meat Sauce 
Lettuce Salad 
Bread Stick 
Orange Slices 

28 
Chicken Strips 
Mac & Cheese 

Pineapple 
Apple Crisp 

29 
Dangerous Dogs 
Wormy Potatoes 

Eye Balls 
I SCREAM!! 

30 

31       

   Jackson Elementary 
     October Lunch Menu 
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E C R W S S 
Postal Patron 

PO N C A  PU B L I C  S C H O O L  

OC T O B E R   2010 

2010 Homecoming 
King Dale Krause and 
Queen Beth Finnegan 

SCHOLARSHIP WARNING!! 

Students and parents should never pay for 

scholarship searches or financial aid services! 
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